
From: Naomi Torfin <torfinccf@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/30/2013 10:36:46 AM
Subject: Correction to Medicaid Eligibility Document

Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.pdf

Hi Christian,

I hope you had a great holiday and actually took some time off (that didn't include work).

Jessica sent me a minor correction for the document I sent you re: Medicaid eligibility.  There are 
actually around 7,000 kids who enter foster care every year, not the 2,900 number I included.

My apologies for the misinformation, definitions are tricky in this area.  

Have a Happy New Year!

Naomi Torfin
 
Executive Director
 
Children Come First
Phone: 803.549.2337
 
torfinccf@gmail.com

http://www.scchildrencomefirst.org

United Way Association of South Carolina
 
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Suite B-500
 
Columbia, SC 29223
 

We can't solve problems by using the same kind of thinking we used when we created them.
 
                                     ---Albert Einstein
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